
 
 

 
April 11, 2019 

 
  
 
 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 
 
There will be a meeting of the City Council Finance Committee on Wednesday, 

May 8, 2019 at 6:00 pm, in the Sullivan Chamber, City Hall, 795 Massachusetts 

Avenue, Cambridge, for the purpose of a Public Hearing to discuss the FY 2020 

School Department Budget.  School Committee Members and School Department 

administrators are requested to attend.  

 
 
 
 

 
Dosha E. Beard 

Executive Secretary to the School Committee 
 

c:   School Committee Members 
Superintendent 

     Administration 
 City Clerk 
 Principals 
 Family Liaisons 
 Student Representatives, CRLS 
  
Posted on 4/11/19 at 9:45 A.M.  
 
    


